From: STASTNY, TOM 
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 3:55 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: O'DONNELL, ERIN; DeLeon, Leah
Subject: Ethics Disclosure for Thomas Stastny CDA Midway

Hello Steve, 

This is to follow up with my report that discloses items paid for by the American Association of Airport Executives ( AAAE) on my behalf  for serving as a member of the Board of Examiners. 

· These items were provided for accommodations and travel from February 19th to return on the 22nd as follows:

· ​3 nights at the US Grant Hotel in San Diego CA provided and paid for by AAAE.

· ​3 meals at restaurants in proximity of the hotel provided and paid for by AAAE.

· ​Airline ticket expense in coach with Southwest Airlines from Midway Airport and with United Airlines return to O'Hare Airport - AAAE will reimburse me.
· ​One public transportation bus ticket to the hotel and one taxi fare to San Diego Airport - AAAE will reimburse me. 

​If you have any questions, or if you need any documentation, please don't hesitate to contact me. Thank you.
Respectfully, 

Tom

Tom Stastny A.A.E.
Airport Manager, Operations
Department of Aviation
